From: Martin Murphy—

Sent: 07 December 2019 14:29
To: Planning
Subject: 2019/6062/T

Hi,
| am writing regarding the proposed works to trees at 95 Canfield Gardens.
I would like to object to all four changes and note the following:

1) the trees are visible from Canfield Gardens (through gaps either side of house), from Greencroft
Gardens and all properties on both streets that face towards 95 Canfield Gardens.

2) the lime trees (T2/T3/T4) are in keeping with the rest of South Hampstead conservation area and
are part of the appearance and character of the local environment. Significant pruning would alter
the appearance of the area.

3) the cherry tree (T1) is rare, and adds to the visual attractiveness and pleasantness of the area.

4) all the trees highlighted (T1-4) help reduce sound pollution from cars and properties in a densely
population area.

5) The South Hampstead conservation area is characterised by Dense Continuous Tree cover.
Removing and pruning will risk interrupting the continuous line of trees that are a feature of the
conservation area.

Thanks
Martin Murphy



